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EAGLE POINT ENERGY CENTER

MEMO
TO: EPEC Communities
DATE: July 29, 2025
FROM: Evan C. Coleman, Manager

RE: Announcement — August Opening

Dear EPEC Community,

On behalf of everyone at EPEC, I am excited to announce that we will be opening this coming month
(August) and starting transfer station operations for our communities.

Since we acquired the plant just over 16-months ago, we have overcome some incredible challenges, but
we could not have overcome these challenges without the overwhelming support we have received from
our communities. Over the last six months I have had the privilege of attending Select Board, City
Council, and even Annual Town meetings for our communities. Municipal government relies on the
countless hours given by staff, community members, and volunteers. It is humbling to see just how much
so many of you give to make our communities work. It is just as humbling to the level of dedication you
have all shown to us as we finalize the remediation process and transition into an operational stage.

We will be sending each community their individual start date for when they will be able to begin
bringing material directly to the plant, this includes MSW, C&D Debris, Bulky Waste, Tires, and other
acceptable waste under your contract. I want to reiterate that this August opening does not replace our
plans to bring the boilers back online. By bringing material in for transfer, it allows us to train staff, hire
new personnel to run critical operations such as the scale house, and reduce the burdens of transport to the
landfill.

Please be on the lookout for your individual community letter and if you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me at ecoleman@epecmaine.com or on my cell at 207.217.8908. While we still have so
much to accomplish, the path ahead has never looked so bright.

Sincerely,
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Evan C. Coleman



